
 

LIONS DISTRICT 36-R APRIL NEWSLETTER 2024

April Is Focus on Communication Month!
The District 36-R Website is now a hub of communication and
information with nine different webpages to click through and
additional links to many documents, flyers, club websites,
newsletters and Facebook pages. If you haven’t checked it out
lately, do it now and do it often!
And be sure to not only check out the Calendar page often, make
sure to send in YOUR CLUB’s information for all to see. It’s the
best way to get free promotion district-wide for your club’s event,
service activity or fundraiser. Just use the easy submission form
link on the page.
*NEW* Does your club publish a monthly or quarterly newsletter?
Send it to District36Rit@gmail.com and it can be uploaded and
linked on the District website Newsletters page for all to access
and read.
Are you a good information gatherer, content writer, graphic artist,
flyer maker, Facebooker or newsletterer? Consider helping us
make Lions roar!

mailto:District36Rit@gmail.com
https://www.e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/
https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/index.php


 

WANT TO HAVE SOME FUN?
WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT LIONS AND HOW WE HELP
OUR COMMUNITIES?
​CLICK ON A Subject BELOW TO BE GUIDED TO OUR NEW
WEB PAGE INFORMSTION!

- HOME   Page -Connect to the Main
page

- PROJECTS - Visit the Club and District PROJECTS. Share your project
ideas.

- COMMITTEES -  Your 36-R  Officers and COMMITTEE
CHAIRS

- SUBMIT CLUB INFORMATION  -Submit your CLUB INFORMATION  to
the web page   

https://www.e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/
https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/projects.php
https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/contact.php
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7Px4hEWea7coYfein02PCq-UDAyvgHpjP6e4BJDu52B_ZlA/viewform


- PHOTOS -   See the photos of Lions events your friends have
taken.

- NEWSLETTER -The GOVERNOR'S Monthly
Newsletter

- CALENDAR -  See up coming events, activities, fund raisers and other   
    programs. 

- CONVENTION 36-R Convention 2024-. Photos, activities and
more.

CLICK HERE
<- TO GO TO THE

DISTRICT 36-r
WEB PAGE

Governor Lynn's April Newsletter

Lions of 36-R, first let me say what an honor it is serving with all
of you as your district governor. I feel we have had a great Lions
year so far. Though our membership is down a little, we continue
to serve our communities. We need to continue working together
as a team both in our clubs and the district. We need to continue
serving from our hearts not only our communities but our fellow
Lions. I’m asking you to take the time before we drop a member
to reach out to them to see why they want to drop. Reach out to
them with a member satisfaction question sheet. Have we offered
to pick them up to attend a meeting if we haven’t seen them?
Have we made that phone call just to see how they are doing?
This is where I ask all our Lions, are we serving our fellow Lion
as well as our community? If not let’s change that and see what
we can do for them as well. Kindness goes a long way. It’s part of
who we are as Lions. As the late Haynes Townsand said and
was known for KINDNESS MATTERS. This is both towards our

https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/page-8.php
https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/page-9.php
https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/page-6.php
https://e-district.org/sites/district_36_r/page-11.php


communities but also our fellow Lions. Thank you again Lions of
36-R, Lets finish our Lions year with a positive net gain in
membership growth and let’s retain the Lions we have. Let me
remind each club you can receive a club Excellence award with
just a short list to check off including club membership growth.
SERVICE FROM THE HEART. I firmly believe that when we
Lions serve from our hearts, we go beyond making a difference in
our communities. We are in fact CHANGING THE WORLD. In
service District Governor Lion Lynn Coon 36-R
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